
 
 
 
 
 

Open Space Working Group  
March 2, 2015 

 

Meeting Notes 
 

The South Riding Proprietary Open Space Working Group called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. at Town 

Hall, 43055 Center Street.   

 

Present were Erick Sohn, Julie Abel, & Dale Urbanek. 

Also present: Board members Jeff Salmon, Scott Fisher, Meggan Walker, Estee LaClare & Ted Lange 

Staff present, Wendy Taylor 

 

Reviewed the bids that staff was instructed to get regarding park design for parcel known as “Former Library 

Site” and the Open space in West Riding. 

 

Discussed the development of a survey to go out to the community on what needs they feel are not being met in 

the community. Discussed specific questions the survey should cover.  

 

Next meeting will be May 18th at 7pm.  

 

Adjourn Meeting: 8:30 

 

 

 


